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Toyota Motor Corporation provided an update regarding its investigation into the impact of Kobe Steel’s
announcements about data falsification. In today’s update, Toyota confirmed that, after reviewing the potential
impacts related to specified additional Kobe materials, the quality and performance of its vehicles satisfy our
internal standards.
 
The investigation into the potential impact of additional materials continues, and Toyota has stated the need for
additional time to complete its investigations because some of the other materials (listed in the table) were
purchased via numerous suppliers and used for various vehicle components.
 
To view the table and full release from Toyota Motor Corporation, please click here.
 

http://newsroom.toyota.co.jp/en/detail/19538787/

